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DEB ECKLINGTO 
Attor y-General a 
Minister for Integrity 

P 
inister for Justice 

Attachment 2 

Report 

Attorney-General's response to the Crime and Corruption Commission funding 
proposal 

On 27 February 2025, the Justice, Integrity and Community Safety Committee 
received a funding proposal from the Crime and Corruption Commission requesting 
deferral of $9 million of 2024-25 budget allocation to 2025-26 and the forward 
estimates. 

The Justice, Integrity and Community Safety Committee wrote to me on 13 March 
2025 resolving to approve the chief executive's funding proposal. 

In accordance with Cabinet Budget Review Committee considerations, the funding 
proposal has been approved. 
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